
 
  

LITTLEHAMPTON HARBOUR BOARD 
 
 

NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT 
 
Annual Governance & Accountability Return for 
the year ended 31 March 2018   

 
 

Sections 20(2) and 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 
 Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 (SI 2015/234) 

 
The audit of accounts for the Littlehampton Harbour Board for the year ended 
31 March 2018 has been completed and the accounts have been published. 
 
The Annual Governance & Accountability Return is available for inspection by 
any local government elector of the area of the Littlehampton Harbour 
Board on application to: 
 
Mr M Johnson Harbour Master and Manager  
Harbour Office, Pier Road, Littlehampton, West Sussex, BN17 5LR. 
Telephone 01903 721215 
 
Copies of the Annual governance & Accountability Return will be provided to 
any local government elector on payment of £0.50 for each copy of the return. 
 
C.C.Braby ACMA CGMA Treasurer to the Littlehampton Harbour Board 
 
  
20th September 2018 

 


